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The Government rejects the GSLP’s latest statement.   Pointing out the falsehoods, 
misrepresentations and distortions in the GSLP’s public statements does not amount to 
denying the Opposition’s “right to question what the Government does”, nor “intimidation”, 
“threats” or “insults” against the Opposition, as Mr Bruzon now disingenuously proclaims. 
 
The public rightly expects the Opposition to question and monitor what the Government 
does, and to criticise the Government accordingly.   But the public also expects the 
Opposition to do it honestly, by reference to the truth, and not to fabricate facts and 
circumstances for the purpose.    
 
The Government is sorry that Mr Bruzon should be “saddened” by this.   He should be no 
less saddened by the initial press statement issued on his behalf. 
 
 
 


